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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/314 
 
Subject: Acute Respiratory Hubs 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I would like to make a formal request under the Freedom of Information Act for information relating to the providers of Acute Respiratory 
Infection (ARI) hubs within Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICS for the current year. 

Can you please provide the following information: 
Which of the following high impact intervention areas have been 
chosen as an priority this winter: 
 
a. Same day emergency care 
b. Frailty 
c. Inpatient flow and length of stay (Acute) 
d. Community bed productivity and flow 
e. Care transfer hubs 
f. Immediate care demand and capacity 
g. Virtual wards 
h. Urgent community response 
i. Single point of access 
j. Acute respiratory infection hubs 

Same day emergency care 
Frailty 
Virtual wards 
Acute respiratory infection hubs 
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The names of all providers responsible for operating acute 
respiratory hubs within Norfolk and Waveney ICS. 
 
Clarification: Please ignore the reference to Norfolk and 
Waveney as this was an incorrect typo.  

All general practices in BNSSG are providing additional capacity to 
treat patients with acute respiratory infections over the winter period.  

Details of any contracts or agreements between the ICB and the 
providers of these services, including start and end dates. The ICB has a contract with all 76 general practices in BNSSG.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 8 December 2023 and has been approved for release by David 
Jarrett, Chief Delivery Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


